OHIO SENATE

HONORING
THE NORWALK VETERINARY MEDICAL CENTER

On behalf of the members of the Senate of the 129th General Assembly of Ohio, we are pleased
to commend the Norwalk Veterinary Medical Center on being presented with a 2011 Notable
Business Award from the Huron County Chamber of Commerce,

By receiving this noteworthy distinction, the Norwalk Veterinary Medical Center has been
recognized as one of the area’s most reputable animal hospitals, and congratulations are certainly
in order. In addition, the facility won the 2011 American Animal Hospital Association North
American Veterinary Practice of the Year Award, and since its founding, the management and
staff of this fine endeavor have demonstrated such key qualities as tenacity, cooperation, and
civic concern that have undoubtedly led to its success.

All those associated with the Norwalk Veterinary Medical Center have shown the potential of
individuals to have a positive effect on the quality of life in our society, and they have gained the
esteem and appreciation of the entire community. Their dedicated efforts are the hallmark of
concerned and responsible citizenship, and we applaud them on their fine work.

Thus. with sincere pleasure, we applaud the Norwalk Veterinary Medical Center on its recent
accolades and extend best wishes for ongoing success.
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Senator Tom Niehaus
President of the Ohio Senate
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Senator Gayle L.. Manning

13th Senatorial District




